
 

 ​Betty Jane CLC - Friday Update      
**Important Reminders for the Week of November 23, 2020** 

 
Hello Families of Betty Jane CLC!  

This is Mrs. Schmidt, the Dean Of Students, with your Weekly Friday Update!  
Here are the important things to know! 

 
1. Mark your calendars, our first Betty Jane Family Night will be held on December 17! Please look for 

more information to come in the near future. 
 

2. Weekly Tip for Remote Learning - ​Please be sure you are monitoring your child’s online presence and 
the use of their Chromebook.  School issued Chromebooks should be used for academic purposes 
only.  We want every child to have a positive and productive remote learning experience. 
 

3. The PTA is holding a Virtual Book Fair for all of our students from November 30 through December 
13.  Links to access the Book Fair will be available soon!  We hope every child can participate! 
 

4. Just a gentle reminder if you have not filled out your child’s Emergency Card for the 2020-2021 
school year, please do so right away.  You can log into the ​Home Access Center​ ( HAC) through the 
Betty Jane CLC website or your child’s Chromebook where there is a link for you to fill out and submit 
the Emergency Card electronically.  
 

5. As we look ahead, please remember that there is no school for students from Wednesday, 
November 25, through Friday, November 27.  School will resume on Monday, November 30.  Enjoy 
your Thanksgiving Break with family and friends! 

 
 

Please remember to check out our ​Betty Jane Website​ to review these important weekly messages - you 
can find it under the​ “​News - 2020-2021 What’s New​”​ section.  You can also find a transcript of this 

message on my Twitter Page - ​@aps_jschmidt​ and on the Betty Jane Facebook Page. 
 

Thank you all for your patience and kindness as we teach and learn in this remote environment together, 
and thank you for sharing your children with us.  

Please be kind to each other, and have a safe and restful weekend! 
 

Julie Schmidt, Dean of Student 

    

https://homeaccess.akron.k12.oh.us/HomeAccess/Account/LogOn?ReturnUrl=%2fHomeAccess
https://bettyjaneclc.akronschools.com/
https://bettyjaneclc.akronschools.com/news/2020_-_2021_what_s_new
https://twitter.com/aps_jschmidt

